
Gatwick Airport Notice
Title: Escorting Ratios - variation direction Ref No: GAN/F:53/22

 

Issue Date: 11/04/2022 Effective Date: 11/04/2022 Expiry Date: 08/10/2022

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure the relevant Airport Notice is brought to the attention of their staff. However individuals remain
responsible for their own actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their supervisor or manager.

Introduction:

In connection with alleviation requests to assist with current recruitment challenges adjustments are being made to the escorting ratios for
temporary pass holders.

Programme:

One full pass holder to escort six temporary employment pass holders. It remains that all persons being escorted must, be in direct line of sight of
the person authorised to escort them, at all times. The person escorting must reasonably ensure that no security breach is committed by the
person they are escorting. The change comes into effect from today (11 April 2022) and is time limited to 6 months (8 October 2022). This will be
kept under review. 

Escort Ratios:-

Visitor Pass 1:6                                                         
Temporary Employment Pass 1:6 

Operational Impacts:

No significant operational issues have been identified.

Further Information:

Any questions should be directed to the Security Compliance team:
Owen.Richardson@gatwickairport.com
Martin.Harrison@gatwickairport.com
Andrew.Murray@gatwickairport.com

Signatory

Luke Mosley

for and on behalf of the Chief Executive Officer of Gatwick Airport Limited
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